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Greetings to family and friends,                                                                                                                                       June 2021 

 

     Our Gadsup team has grown to include these five 

translators: Mantera, Kennedy, Donald, Lisa, and Esther.  

We are pressing on in the Gospel of John, and digging deep 

for the meaning of the verses.  This has been a rich time for 

me to ponder anew the Lord Jesus’ teachings, and how to 

follow Him in all things.  I especially like to look at the Greek 

text and the meanings of words.  The language of Gadsup 

has its own intricacies and challenges too. 

      

     Here’s my buddy Noah (3 years 

old in June).  I really love spending 

time with him, especially reading 

stories and dancing to music! 

 

     This is the time of year for many departures as the school year ended and folks leave for 

furloughs.  Then others begin returning here in July for the new school year, possibly up to 200 

people coming and going in the big shuffle of missionaries through Ukarumpa! 

    

 

  Some very dear friends 

of mine are returning to 

Korea with their sons, 

as the oldest has 

graduated.  They are 

both dentists here, and 

they are the first family 

I met in 2014.  We have     

enjoyed wonderful  

times of fellowship and  

prayer these years, and  

I will miss them.   

 

 

    Many have asked me when I plan to return to the U.S.  My work visa is good for three years, so I want to continue 

through October 2022.  I am prayerfully considering renewal of that work permit, but would certainly want to return for 

a visit and possibly to have cataract surgery.  Currently my new glasses are helping tremendously:  no more headaches 

or extreme fatigue due to eyestrain!  Alleluia!  

    Thanks to all of you who pray often for the ministry here in PNG and for me personally.  Please continue to share your 

news and prayer requests with me.  It is such a privilege to walk together in the grace and love of our King Jesus. 

 

            May His Kingdom Come and His Will be Done on Earth as it is in Heaven!                                        
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